
Parish of Newmarket on Fergus - Carrigerry - The 
Wells  

 

Parish Team 
Fr. Tom Fitzpatrick:      Tel:  700883 / 087 2720187 
Canon Reuben Butler:  Tel:  368433 
Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 
 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

3rd Sunday in Ord Time 

17th January 2018 

Newmarket 
Sat  20    6pm  Mary Cullinan, nee Tuohy. Barefield 
    Maxine Halpin, Limerick Road 
    Miko Fox, Knocksaggart 20th anniversary 
    Maureen Meehan, Rathlahine Farm 
    Hannah Wallace, nee Reynolds late of Mooghaun. 4th anniversary 
    Sean Clancy, Ballinacragga. Month’s Mind 
    Josephine and Sean McNamara, Ballycar Road. 
Mon  22  10am  Kevin and Sue Keogh, Limerick Road  
Tue 23 10am  Daily Mass 
       7.30pm  Mary Maxwell, 23 Kilnasoolagh Park. Month’s Mind 
Wed 24   10am  Daily Mass 
Thur  25   10am   Daily Mass 
Fri 26 10am  Daily Mass                      
Sat  27    6pm  Ann Earls, Kilnasoolagh Park. 1st anniversary 
    John Joe Kenneally, Ballycar Road and his daughter Yvonne Franz, Clenagh 
    Paddy Hayes, Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Celine Quinn, Lemenagh 1st anniversary 
    Sheelagh Burke, Ennis Road 
Wells 
Sun   21  11am Betty Hayes, Gate Lodge, Bunratty 
    Michael Walsh, Drumline 
Sun   28  11am Frank Boland, Hill Road, Bunratty 
 

Carrigerry 
Sun   21 9am  Sunday Mass 
Sun   28  9am   Sunday Mass  

Last week’s Church  
Collection  €1847.32 

Thank You  

Recent Death:  
Pray for the happy repose of the soul of   
Ann Moroney, mother of Mags Brennan, Urlanmore 
                                                  May she rest in peace 

Mass Offered:  
Elizabeth McNamara, Carnakilla  
whose anniversary occurs at this 
time.  

The local Conference of St. Vincent de Paul are currently recruiting new members. Please contact us on.  
086 3034238.  The Conference would like to thank the entire community who were so generous with food 
and money they donated over the Christmas period. 

Bring a friend and experience Cistercian life at Glencairn Abbey for a weekend. Cistercian monks and nuns are called to 
witness to God in a life of prayer, work, community and contemplation. We invite women who are considering God's 
call to join us for the weekend to get to know more about the monastic way of life. You can also visit our web-
site www.glencairnabbey.org to find out more about Glencairn Abbey. Find us on facebook and Istagram 
 
‘Come and See’ weekend for men discerning a priestly vocation, and it is open to all dioceses in the Munster  
region. The weekend will take place in the Pallotine College, Thurles on Friday 23rd February at 6pm and concludes on 
Saturday (24th) at 3pm.   Advance booking is required.  The event is free of charge.  For further details please contact Fr. 
Iggy McCormack 086 2777139 or Fr. Brendan Quinlivan 087 2736310 

Maranatha Prayer  
Ministry  

Healing Retreat  
this Sunday, 21st January, 

at 2.30pm at St. Pauls 
Church, Dooradoyle,  
Limerick through the 
Ministry of Bishop  

Brendan Leahy, Limerick 
and Jomon Joseph (Voice 

of Peace Ministry).  
Rosary, Divine Mercy 

Chaplet, Beautiful praise 
worship music, song, 

Talk, Confessions, Mass 
5pm. 

Tea after.  
All welcome.. 

Bishop Fintan Monahan, Bishop of Killaloe, will be celebrating Mass in the Cathedral, Ennis at 3 
pm this Sunday 21st January in Aid of  the Irish Cancer Society. Refreshments will be served  
afterwards.  All welcome!!! 



Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Guided Walk for Active Agers (Over 50’s) – Thursday 25th Janu-
ary @ 11am—Come along and join our guided walk along part of the Mid 
Clare Way walking route. We will leave Quin Community Hall, Quin at 11am 
on Thursday 25th January 2018 (weather permitting) for a 7km walk passing 
Quin Abbey, St. Fineens Church and Ballyhickey Lead Mine. This walk is 
mostly on quiet roadways with no hills. There is an optional coffee stop in Quin 
when we return. The walk is primarily for Over 50’s but everyone is welcome. 
The walk is free; donations are optional. All monies raised will go towards the 
future maintenance and upkeep of the East Clare Way & the Mid Clare Way 
walking routes. Please bring suitable footwear, raingear and water. Dogs are 
welcome but must be kept on a lead at all times.  Further information, contact 
Clare Walks Ltd. on 065 6835912 or e-mail: info@clarewalks.ie  

 
Bellharbour Point-to-Point & Family Fun Day, Race Track Run (in 
association with Clare Crusaders) The County Clare hunt host their an-
nual Point-to-Point & Family Fun Day (dog show, bouncy castles etc.) at Bell-
harbour on Sunday February 4th 2018 (First race 1pm, Admission 10 euro, Free 
entry for children < 16 yrs.). This year sees the inaugural Race Track Run (5k) 
in association with Clare Crusaders & Michael Cusacks GAA. Participate indi-
vidually or rally your business/GAA colleagues & take part as a team of four for 
a great cause. 10.15am start, 10 euro entry fee per person, Registration from 
9am. Children’s run (u16) over 1 mile commences at 11.15 am. 5 euro entry fee. 
Race Track Run Entry Fee includes admission to point-to-point. 

 
Prostate cancer information and support series: Venue: Cancer Care 
West support centre, Seamus Quirke road, Newcastle, Galway.  Date: 
7th February 2018. Time: 7pm- 9pm. Topic: sexual dysfunction and 
treatments following prostate cancer treatments  

 
The next Support Group meeting for people affected by Parkin-
son’s Disease takes place at Carrigoran Health & Wellness Centre, 
Newmarket-on-Fergus at 10.00 am on Friday 26th January. The Support 
Group’s aim is to link people with Parkinson’s, their carer’s, relatives, 
friends and interested health and care professionals.  It offers a forum 
for discussion, support and information and to raise awareness locally 
about Parkinson’s and problems associated with the condition. These 
informal meetings normally include a presentation by a healthcare pro-
fessional or complementary therapist, as well as an activity that assists 
people living with Parkinson's such as Yoga, Dance, Physiotherapy or 
Tai Chi. All are Welcome. Further information contact 087 415 8430 
 
Young Farmers Regional Meeting: Monday 22nd, Oakwood Hotel, Shan-
non at 7:30pm. Full details on Clare Macra Facebook page. All welcome.  There 
will be representatives from Macra National office on the night. Attendees will 
be divided up into the various sectors e.g. dairy, beef, sheep for a round table 
discussion on where they would like to see their enterprises in the future and 
what is currently affecting their sectors. There will be refreshments on the night.  

 
You are cordially invited to attend 'Managing your Migraine' a public 
information seminar in the Hotel Woodstock, Ennis, on next Wed the 
24th Jan., 7-9 p.m.  It is FREE to attend but places are limited so please reg-
ister on Eventbrite.ie or alternatively email info@migraine.ie or call 01 
8941280 to reserve a place. The seminar will help people living with migraine 
learn more about the condition and understand how to better manage and mini-
mise their migraine attacks. The programme will include a presentation from 
one of Ireland’s leading migraine experts, Ethna Mitten, Clinical Nurse Spe-
cialist at the Cork Migraine Clinic. There will be ample opportunity to ask 
questions of the speaker and meet other migraine sufferers. You will also 
learn more about the work of The Migraine Association and be able to speak 
to our staff in attendance on the night. 
 
Cancer Man 2 Man, men only meeting, Saturday, January 27th at 
11am, Sláinte an Chláir, Kilnamona.  Guest speaker on the day Nutri-
tionist/Dietician. 

 
St. Flannan's College welcomes Operation Transformation's Professor 
Donal O' Shea to the school on Thursday 25th January from 19:30 - 
20:30 to speak about "Healthy eating and active living in 2018".   
                  The event is open to the public and all are welcome 

School Enrolments Sept 2018:  
 

Enrolments are currently being taken for Stonehall National 
School and Stonehall’s Sonas ASD preschool which is situated 
in our school. Enrolment forms and any information  required 
can be obtained by contacting the school at 061 362863 between 
9am and 11.30am Monday to Friday. 
 
Stepping Stones Pre-school, Stonehall, Newmarket on Fergus is 
situated in the grounds of Stonehall NS.  For the past 20 years 
children have experienced pre-school in our rural setting enjoy-
ing the fun and games of pre-school while also embracing our 
outdoor play area and mud kitchen.  Enrolments are now been 
taken for September 2018.  From September 2018, children can 
participate in the ECCE scheme from 2yrs and 8months of age 
and avail of two full years free pre-school.  Further details from 
Sinead Burke Keogh 087 8309722 
 

Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire open evening for parents of en-
trants to Junior Infants in September 2018 will be on February 
6th 2017 @ 7.00 pm. Enrolment packs will be available on that  
evening.  If you are interested or know of anybody who is  
interested in enrolling a child for September 2018 please contact 
the school on 061 368333 to book a place. 

Local Weekly Draws:  
‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
 Pot this week was €600. Congratulations to Mary O’Halloran  
 
GAA lotto Results: Jackpot 1 (€10,000) - 6, 12, 20, 23 
Jackpot 2 (€10,000) - 8, 15, 21, 32. No winner of the 2 Jackpots this 
week. €40 Spot Prize Winners - Brendan McInerney, Mary Hayes, Lisa 
Walshe, Gus Considine, James Moroney. 
                       Next draw will include a €600 Spot Prize 

GAA NEWS: Our next coaching forum takes place at 8pm, 
Tuesday 23rd at the Inn at Dromoland. The skills to be focused 
on are 'Overhead Catch' and 'Securing Possession on the 
Ground.' All with a current or future interest in coaching from 
U6 to Senior, hurling and camogie, parents, teachers, are urged 
to attend. Contact Liam Clancy 087-9480729 
 
Pilates classes resume in the Health and Wellness centre in Carrigoran on Mon-
day January 30th @ 8pm.  Mixed levels.  Bunratty Castle hotel February 1st. 
Intermediate @ 6pm. Beginners @ 7pm.  Mats provided. 
Pregnancy Pilates starting in Shannon on Feb 5th. Contact Mary 087 2818408, 

mgdonlon@gmail.com or Fb Mary Donlon Pilates. 
 
Tourism East Clare is to launch itself as a business and is inviting 
individuals, businesses and those involved in the tourism industry to 
come along to a networking event on Thur 25th Jan from 7.30pm in the 
Kilkishen Cultural Centre. If you would like to get involved in this free 
event you can email: tourismeastclare@gmail.com for more informa-
tion. There will be interesting Guest Speakers on the night. 
 
 
There is an opportunity to see an award-winning play by  
Clarecastle playwright John O Donovan in Glór, Ennis on Tues 
6th & Wed 7th Feb at 8pm. The play is called "If we got some 
more cocaine I could show you how I love you". Tickets €18 
from 065 6843103 or www.glor.ie  


